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Teal Salmon Butty 

SMFA Bulletin: 17th September 2021 
Message from the Headteacher:   
It has been lovely to see parents back on site at the end of 
the day and the children are enjoying having their parents 
inside school again. We are looking forward to welcoming 
you into school for our ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions in a 
couple of weeks.  
These will be held at 3.30pm in the school hall and there will 
also be an opportunity for the children to show you their 
classroom on this day. Please note that there has been a slight 
time change due to the fact that parents are now allowed on 
site and we want to ensure that all children are safely released 
to parents before we begin the meeting.  
Please collect your child as normal and then make your way 
to the school hall. 
Tuesday 28th : Julia Donaldson, Judith Kerr and Oliver Jeffers 
Wednesday 29th : Roald Dahl, Enid Blyton and Michael 
Morpurgo 
Thursday 30th : JK Rowling and Michael Rosen 
                       Anthony Browne (In Classroom) 
We have had several visitors in to school this week and they 
have commented on how well the children have settled and 
how engaged the children are in their learning. They have also 
commented on how positive the relationships are between 
the children and staff. 
The children are all really enjoying taking part in Outdoor 
Adventures and it has been great to see them building dens 
and creating hammocks. 
I have been very impressed with the letters some of the 
children have written to their class authors and I particularly 
like the art work that children in the Roald Dahl Class have 
created of Mr Twit from ‘The Twits’. 
Thank you for ensuring your children come in to school in 
their school uniform, I would just like to remind everyone 
that children need to bring their PE Kit in on a Monday and 
take it home on a Friday. Children should not be coming in to 
school in their PE kit.  
Please could I also ask that everyone is mindful of their 
language in and around the school site. 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
Miss Debbie Conroy 
 

House Points 

Owls 
1172 

Panthers 
1274 

Dragons 
1170 

Dolphins 
1279 

 

 

Attendance  
 

100% Attendance Winner of £20 
Amazon Voucher: Charlie in Year 3  

Julia Donaldson 92.2% 

Judith Kerr 88.7% 

Oliver Jeffers 92.1% 

Roald Dahl 90% 

Enid Blyton 90.2% 

Michael Morpurgo 87.8% 

J K Rowling 90.5% 

Michael Rosen 89.3% 

Anthony Browne 80.1% 

 
 Did you know that if your child’s 
attendance is only 90%, by the end of the 
year your child will have missed 95 hours of 
learning? At 86% they have missed 135 
hours of learning and 80% they have missed 
195 hours.  
Therefore if your child’s attendance is only 
90% every year at Primary School, they will 



  
 

  
 

have missed 25 weeks of education by the 
time they start Secondary School. 

 
 


